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The National Day of Prayer 
The World Network of Prayer has designated Wednesday, October 
23 as a National Day of Prayer for the United States. The WNOP is 
asking each church and minister to pray for the upcoming US 
presidential and congressional elections. Our prayer is that 
righteousness would prevail at the ballot box and in every level of 
government. Prayer guides are available at WNOP.org. 
 
LifeSprings 
LifeSprings Ventures, dedicated to unleashing apostolic entrepreneurs to advance the 
mission of the church, is hosting its annual Summit on Friday, October 25, at the 
Renaissance St. Louis. Entrepreneurs and investors from across the nation will gather 
to hear inspiring keynotes from industry leaders, receive updates on emerging and 
established ventures, and network with like-minded professionals. 
 
For more information or to register, visit LifeSpringsVentures.com. 
 
Appreciation Sunday 
Appreciation Sunday was launched in 2016. It has proven to be a growth initiative worth 
trying. It is a powerful evangelistic tool that connects the local church to its community.  
Appreciation Sunday raises the visibility and profile of the church. It allows the church to 
partner with community leaders in honoring those who serve their community with 
distinction. In 2025, we ask every church to join us in honoring veterans. For more 
information, visit the Appreciation Sunday website.  
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
David K. Bernard 
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